
  

 

 
 
 
 

Unit 3/87 President Street 
Welshpool 

WA 6106 
 

Monday 23rd November 2015 
 
Dear David, 
 
Thankyou for providing your Bollywood performers at the Kingsway Christmas Function on Saturday 21st 
November 2015.  
 
The performers were fantastic and well received by the client.  
 
I was highly impressed with your professionalism and you certainly put on a great show. We received excellent 
feedback from the guests who attended the Christmas function.  
 
Looking forward to working with you on future events. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Georgina Terry 
 
Staffing Coordinator 
 
The Entertainment Bank Pty Ltd  
 
 
 
 


